PROPOSED:  SIX NATIONS – NORFOLK MINOR HOCKEY PARTNERSHIP

Six Nations Minor Hockey and Norfolk Minor Hockey are pleased to announce that our respective board’s have approved the creation of a Partnership Committee to explore Six Nations Minor Hockey joining Norfolk Minor Hockey. 

Norfolk Minor Hockey has realized great success since its creation in 2020.  Norfolk Minor Hockey proudly offers “A” and “BB/C” rep teams which currently compete in the Shamrock and Southern Counties leagues.  Should Six Nations Minor Hockey join Norfolk Minor Hockey, Six Nations players will have an equal opportunity to try out for Norfolk Minor Hockey teams.  At the same time, the Six Nations Minor Hockey Association will continue to exist and will continue to operate Six Nations Local League teams and programs.

Please find attached an initial Questions and Answers document.  Our boards will soon share more information, including details on town hall information nights for all to attend and learn more about the proposed partnership.
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